
 
Kate, 
Thank you for your help today. 
 
Living Waters Bible Camp, a year-round Christian Camp in Westby, WI is planning to bring our Senior 
Camp (10th-12th grades) to La Crosse on Wednesday, July13th for an afternoon of water skiing and beach 
activities.  I would like to reserve the North and South Pavilions at Black River Beach from 1pm – 8:00pm 
that day for our group of 90 Campers and 30 Staff.  
 
Living Waters does charge registration fees to our campers for the week of summer camp that runs from 
Sunday, July 10th – Saturday, July 16th.  There are no additional charges for the activities in La Crosse. 
 
In Christ;  
 

Andrew Jackson 

Guest Groups Manager 
guestservices@lwbc.org 
608 634 4373 ext. 34 
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